
HOLLAND SANITARY DISTRICT TREATMENT FACILITY OVERFLOW 
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given pursuant of s. NR 210.21 (5) that the Holland Sanitary District 
Wastewater Treatment Plant experienced a Treatment Facility Overflow  (TFO) event March 14th 
2021.  

The TFO is the result of  a plugged pipe in the plant. The spill was contained to the grass within 
the plant grounds and there was never any human exposure nor exposure to any water way. 
The issue has been resolved.   The TFO event was reported to the Wisconsin Department of 
Natural Resources pursuant of NR 210.21 (4).

Published by the Authority of the Holland Sanitary District.


